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November 30, 1993 

Mooney Law Firm 
214 E. Washington 
P.O. Box 1423 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-1423 

To: Shirly Collins 

Re: Closing - Jordon Street & Hill Drive 

Mr. Brian Wadley, Planning Coordinator, City of Jonesboro. 

Arkla does not object to the closing of this part of Hill Drive and 
Jordon Street. 

Yours truly 

Bob Jones 
Construction Foreman 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 



December 2, 1993 

Mr. Brian Wadley 
City of Jonesboro 
P.O. Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403 

RE:	 CEDAR HEIGHTS SUBDIVISION 
OF PART OF THE SOUTHWEST 
QUARTER OF THE SOUTHEAST 
QUARTER OF SECTION 10, 
TOWNSHIP 14 NORTH, RANGE 
4 EAST, CRAIGHEAD COUNTY, 
ARKANSAS. 

Dear	 Brian: 

City Water & Light has no objections to the closing 
of Jordan Street and the portion of Hill Drive East of 
Airport and North of Prospect in the above referenced 
subdivision. 

If you should have any questions, please call me at 
930-3321. 

Respectfully, 

a::e~--JM?S~: " +h -

Randy Simpkins, P.E. 
Chief Engineer 

RKS/sf 

James A. Reed, MANAGER 
CITY WATER AND UGHT • 400 East Monroe. P.O. Box 1289 • Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403 • 501/935-5581 


